
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY 
STATE HOUSING INITIATIVES PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM 

HURRICANE IAN DISASTER FUNDING 
 

Pinellas County received a SHIP allocation of $100,000 that will be made available to income eligible 
homeowners to address home damage directly caused by Hurricane Ian. These SHIP funds will be used to 
provide assistance under the following SHIP strategy: 

• Disaster Mitigation - Assistance to eligible homeowners with rehabilitation or reconstruction of their 
home in the aftermath of a disaster, as declared by Executive Order. 

Funds will be available to assist with roof repair and replacement. The maximum award amount will be 
$20,000 in the form of a grant. Applicants will be required to document any assistance received from FEMA 
and/or insurance.  

Applications for these Hurricane Ian disaster funds will be accepted beginning February 12, 2024. Funds will 
be made available on a first-come, first qualified basis until funds are expended.  For more information, please 
contact Community Development at 727-464-8210. 
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